August 10, 2009

Dear Dr. Collins,

A group of twenty people from our church had the privilege of coming to West Orange in June and helping to build a house for someone who lost theirs due to Hurricane Ike. We worked hard and did as much as was humanly possible in a five day period. However we didn't want our mission trip to end when we left West Orange. One day while we were there it was necessary to go to a Laundromat. We began talking to a lady about needs in the area. We asked her if she knew of something that we could help with when we returned to southern Indiana. She shared that the students in West Orange were required to wear school uniforms and that it was very difficult for many families to buy these for their children. Well, our mission team met on Sunday and we are happy to report that we are sending West Orange Cove CISD \$400.00 to help in purchasing school uniforms for those families that need assistance.

God Bless You this school year as you strive to meet the many needs of the students in West Orange.

Driftwood Christian Church 5564 S. State Road 135 Vallonia, Indiana 47281